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 August Events 

6th- Orientation Night-6:30PM  

19th- First Day of School  

26th- Fall Fundraiser Begins  

 

From the Office 

Dear Parents:  

Welcome back to school!  Thank you for choosing 

ECA as the place for your child’s education.  

We are committed to making sure we do our part 

in helping your child become well educated in his 

academics as well as help him know what it’s like 

to have an intimate relationship with our Savior. 

We set the bar high and take delight in making 

sure your child is well equipped for the tasks that 

are set in front of him. Our individualized classes 

allow us the ability to meet your child where he is 

and help bring him to the place he needs to be. 

Along the way we not only focus on hard work, 

but our hand on experiences make learning fun 

and exciting.  We are thrilled about another year 

at ECA! Should you have any concerns please do 

not hesitate to contact our front office directly. 

Erika or Sherly our Academy Directors will be 

more than happy to assist you. You may also 

email us at edgechristianacademy@outlook.com   

Arrival Time 

All students 3 years old and up who do not arrive 

by 8AM will miss very valuable class time. This 

year we have raised the bar in every classroom 

and we do not want your child to be left behind. 

Please do your best to be early each day.  

Fall Fundraiser 

Our fall fundraiser is very important as it helps us 

kick off the new school year. Every year our 

booster club supports our building renovations, 

classroom upgrades, and more. Without your 

help, we can not offer all that we currently do! 

For this reason it is our policy that students who 

do not participate in our fundraisers will be 

billed a non-participation fee. If you have not 

received a fundraiser packet please ask your 

child’s teacher for one. The fall fundraiser ends 

on September 20th.   

Let’s Eat! 

ECA now has a canteen! Please ask for a canteen 

menu. Canteen items are available to our K5 and 

up students for snack time and lunch time each 

day. In lieu of canteen items, you may still 

purchase lunch from Lizard’s Thicket. Due to 

catering increase, lunch tickets are now $4.50 

each. The monthly lunch menu is on the back.  

 

                          Afterschool Clubs 

Drama- $25 per semester  

ECA Drama club will meet on Tuesdays in the 

church auditorium starting August 27th from 

3:15PM-4:30PM every week. The fall semester 

performance will be:  

A Charlie Brown Thanksgiving.   

Students K5 and up who want to join the drama 

team must sign up before the first drama class.  

Dance-$ 20 due at the 1st of each month for 9 

months. Checks are made payable to Katy Smith. 

Fees may be paid monthly or you may pay ahead.  

There will also be a $55 costume fee due in 

January.  

Please understand that while there is a small 

increase in the dance fees, dance classes are 

almost twice as long this year! They are now an 

hour and a half instead of 45 minutes.  

The ECA Dance team is for students 3rd grade and 

up and will be held on Wednesdays from 3:15PM-

4:30PM. Last year we competed and won first 

place in the SCISA dance competition! We will be 

competing again this spring! 

Preschoolers 

Dance is also available to you. Please get a 

brochure from the office. Thank you! 


